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Write your submission 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I formally oppose the Amendment C158 – Beveridge North West PSP. 

 

The quarry will add extra traffic to our already congested and damaged roads. The Northern Highway are 

only single lanes in and out of Wallan which already struggle with the number of vehicles that currently 

use it every day. These vehicles presently are local people who live in the area- plus the many travelling 

through. Adding more traffic will only add stress to the community’s daily commute, with traffic backing up 

to the freeway off ramp and sometimes on the Hume Freeway. 

 

The air quality will be reduced, noise pollution will increase, and land value will decrease, negatively 

impacting many families and children in the area with no benefit to our community. 

 

Animals in this area will also be impacted negatively, native, farm and domestic animals will be affected 

by the extra noise and are at a higher risk of being injured due to increased traffic.  

 

There are many schools, sports clubs, and day cares in the buffer zone. All of them will be negatively 

impacted by air and noise pollution. Children and immune compromised will suffer long term health issues 

and may have to spend more time indoors for their own safety.  

 

The dust and debris will impact the environment in the area. Constant construction/ excavation and runoff 

from the site will wash into our waterways, onto our roads and settle on our homes.  

 

Please carefully consider and listen to the community’s voice, as we are strongly opposing the quarry 

being so close to our homes, our town and our community.  

 






